
 

 

 
July 8, 2020 
 
Dr. Deborah J. Curtis 
President 
Indiana State University 
200 N 7th Street, PH 208 
Terre Haute, IN 47809 
 
Dear Dr. Curtis: 
 
We are pleased to inform you of the Indiana State Board of Education’s decision during its July 8, 2020 
meeting to extend continuing state accreditation at the initial-licensure and advance-level for the 
following: 
 
The Bayh College of Education at Indiana State University 
 
The Indiana Department of Education is aware of the work that went into the preparation for the 
accreditation visit. We extend our congratulations and best wishes to all of you at Indiana State 
University. 
 
If you have questions or concerns related to the state accreditation of your program, please contact me at 
sbogan@doe.in.gov or 317.232.9178. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Scott J. Bogan 
Director of Higher Education and Educator Preparation Programs 
 
cc: Dr. Janet A. Buckenmeyer, Bayh College of Education 
      Ms. Malea Crosby, Bayh College of Education 
      Linda Sperry, Bayh College of Education 
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